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Dear Chair Dembrow and Members of the Senate Environment Committee,

I support the passage of SB 892 because it is will help rural residents have some protection against being
caught outside when there is a nearby aerial spray. I am concerned about the health and safety of people in
rural communities, and believe that informing residents about aerial sprays is a very simple, ethical, and
important thing that can be done. 

 Please pass SB 892 with a strong recommendation for adoption. 

Sincerely, 

Sara Worl 
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